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I am writing as a regional director of Junior Achievement to support the proposed merger between Charter 
Communications, Time Warner Cable, and Bright House Networks. Junior Achievement teaches helps 
students from Kindergarten through high school with work-readiness, entrepreneurship and financial 
literacy skills. I support the merger because New Charter has committed to expand access to fast, 
affordable broadband. 

Charter understands how crucial affordable broadband access is in the 21st century especially since many 
students need access to further their education and complete their homework outside of the classroom. 
After the merger, New Charter would broaden access for low-income customers by building upon Bright 
House Network's current program and expanding access to the New Charter footprint. 

Moreover, Time Warner Cable and Bright House Networks customers would have access to Charter's 
customer friendly billing policy with fast entry speeds of 60 Mbps at a streamlined national price without 
many common hidden fees or contracts. 

New Charter's emphasis on low-income and underserved populations to bridge the digital divide is a huge 
reason to support the merger. New Charter would receive fast and affordable internet that otherwise might 
not be available without the merger. I urge the FCC to consider this and approve the merger. 

Sincerely, 

&~id--
Susan Fillafer 
Junior Achievement 


